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LA Sanitation and Environment

1045 OLIVE PROJECT - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND
AVAILABILITY OF FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT

This is in response to your December 18, 2019 Notice of Public Hearing and Availability of
Final Environmental Impact Report for the proposed mixed-use high-rise building located at

1033-1057 S.

Olive Street, Los Angeles, CA, 90015. LA Sanitation, Wastewater Engineering

Services Division has received and logged the notification. Upon review, it has been determined
the project is unrelated to sewers and does net require any hydraulic analysis. Please notify our
office in the instance that additional environmental review is necessary for this project.

If you have any questions, please call Christopher DeMonbrun at (323) 342-1567 or email at
chris.demonbrun@lacity.org
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